
 
 March 31, 2023 

Clayton Wein 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 

Re: Extension for filing 
Annual Hydrologic Report 
Permit No. C-1980-004 

 

Dear Mr. Wein: 

I am hereby requesting an extension of 30 days for the Annual Hydrologic Report for McClane 
Canyon Mining, LLC.  

I am unable to finish the report without the rain gage data from the Ashford Creek gage, 
collected by the BLM. 

I contacted the BLM in late January in order to obtain the data. Unfortunately, the personnel at 
the BLM have not been responsive to my requests. After numerous phone calls, emails, and a 
personal visit, I was unable to obtain the data. Only just this morning did I receive an email 
reply stating that the data would be sent to me soon.  I am not sure when I will receive the 
data, but I have hope that it will be within the next 30 days.  

Thanks for your patience and understanding.  

Please call with any questions. 970-261-4100 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe Brinton P.G. 

Project Manager 


